
21/08/2020 

MRS Jennifer Merrin 
10 The Drive ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
jwetzold85@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

To Whom it May Concern,

I am certainly concerned about further development by a private operator within such an 
environmentally precious area. We have so few areas left like this in Sydney for water fowl, 
land dwelling animals, and simply open sky with minimal visual pollution. The Northern 
Beaches is under threat of losing so much of our beloved open spaces with new developments 
popping up everywhere it seems. I know I am not alone in saying this is NOT what local or 
visiting residents want. I huge oppose this. 
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